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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Ashley Shadburne
Phone: 502-396-4247
Email: ashley@leeinitiative.org

LOUISVILLE, KY — The LEE Initiative and Apron Inc. are proud to announce the launch of the Bluegrass Bartenders Fund, a dedicated hardship relief initiative designed to provide financial support to spirit industry professionals across the Louisville Metro area. This program honors the legacies of Marie Zahn and Felicia Corbett, beloved members of the hospitality community who embodied the spirit of care and compassion.

The Bluegrass Bartenders Fund offers immediate financial assistance to bartenders and their teams who have experienced significant hardships. The program aims to cover essential living expenses, including rent, utilities, childcare, and medical bills, ensuring that recipients can regain stability during challenging times.

How the Fund Works
The Bluegrass Bartenders Fund is administered by The LEE Initiative, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization based in Louisville, KY and APRON Inc. Operating as a relief fund, the program provides one-time grants to eligible bar team professionals working in the local spirit industry. Applications will open in late summer of 2025. They will be reviewed by APRON Inc on a rolling basis, with funds awarded based on availability and urgency of need.

Impacting Lives, One Grant at a Time
The Bluegrass Bartenders Fund provides vital financial relief, empowering spirit industry professionals to navigate difficult circumstances. To qualify, applicants must work for an independently owned local restaurant, bar, or venue in the Louisville Metro area. By addressing urgent needs, the program ensures that our community members can focus on rebuilding without the burden of unmanageable expenses.

Call to Action
The LEE Initiative and APRON Inc. invites donors, community members, and stakeholders to join us in supporting Louisville's vibrant and dedicated bartending community. Contributions to the Bluegrass Bartenders Fund directly impact the lives of those who make our independently owned restaurants, bars, and venues thrive. To donate to the Bluegrass Bartenders Fund, please contact Janey McClain at janey@leeinitiave.org or visit www.leeinitiative.org.

Special Event
A fundraising dinner will be held at the 610 Magnolia Wine Studio on Friday, June 6th 2025. Tickets will be available for purchase through The LEE Initiative’s website beginning on March 1st.

For media inquiries, please contact Caroline Knop at simplypr@aol.com.
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